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In light of the Luzon-wide enhanced community quarantine, the BITUIN Project 
maintains a skeletal team coordinating with vendors and the technical working group 

members to identify the next steps of the project. However, all face-to-face activities 
and engagements are suspended until further notice. 
  

The Team would like to extend their prayers to everyone for their health and safety 
during these uncertain times. 
  

Thank you. 

_____________________________________________________________

_____________ 
 

A copy of this announcement is also available 

at http://intranet.dlsu.edu.ph/archives/helpdesk/ 
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